
 

1. Tabernacle is in sympathy with Sis. Ann Valentine at the passing of her brother, Fred Hall III of Gastonia, 
North Carolina; and Sis. Jean Neighbarger at the passing of her cousin, Keith Poole of Columbus.  Please 
remember all of our bereaved families in your prayers. 

2. ATTENTION MEMBERS:  A few revisions have been made to our Constitution and Bylaws.  If you already 
have a copy of our Constitution and Bylaws, please pick up the revisions in the gallery.  If you would like 
to have a copy of our CONSTITUTION AND BYLAWS, please call the church office (614-253-6707).   Your 
signature will be required to receive a copy.   

3. THE MISSION STUDY GUIDE for April, May, June 2024 is available in the gallery for those who normally 
receive a copy; your name is printed on your guide.  If you would like to have a copy, please contact Sis. 
Loretta Curtis. 

4. The HOSPITALITY MINISTRY will have a brief meeting immediately following this morning's worship 
service.   

5. The CHURCH CLEAN UP is scheduled for Saturday, April 20 at 9:00 a.m.  A light breakfast will be served.  
If your ministry has designated space, please plan to attend. The goal is to declutter.  We will focus on 
the gallery, sanctuary, and classrooms. 

6. The GOLDEN AGERS committee will meet Sunday, April 21 immediately following morning worship. 

7. Registration is open for the 118TH ANNUAL SESSION OF THE NATIONAL CONGRESS OF CHRISTIAN 
EDUCATION in Memphis, Tennessee; Monday, June 17 through Friday, June 21, 2024.  To register, please 
visit:  www.nationalbaptist.com.     

8. If you did not receive a robocall from Tabernacle on April 4, please contact the church office.  We may 
not have your correct phone number on file. 

9. Thank you to all who participated in the church school program on Resurrection Sunday.  Special thanks 
to the adults and parents who worked so diligently with our youth.  You all were a true blessing.  

10. Remember our sick and shut-in members with prayers, cards, calls, and visits (when appropriate).  Please 
report updated information about our sick and shut-in members to the church office. 

11. HAPPY BIRTHDAY to all who will celebrate a birthday this week. 
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